
 

 

 
 
 
 
8th March 2019 
 

Comic Relief 
 

 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
On Friday 15th March 2019 the students in the college council have decided that Pendle 
Community College is going to take part in Comic Relief and Mrs Lingard would like pupils in 
school to take part also. 
 
On the day students and pupils will be able to wear non-uniform with the theme of the colour red 
and we are asking for a donation of £1.00. 
 
There will be a cake sale on the day starting at 20p a cake. There will also be a ‘throw a wet 
sponge at a teacher’ game costing 20p a sponge to take part.  
 
We would like to organise a cake sale and would be very grateful for any cake/ bun donations you 
could send in for us to sell. Please ensure that any donations sent are nut free due to school and 
college being a nut free zone.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Nicola Booth 
College Council  
 
 


